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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We will be running a breakfast club during SATs week (Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May) for 
our year 6 children.  
 
Children can arrive at 8.15am and will get a cooked breakfast (a choice of sausage, beans, toast, 
bacon, cereal, hot chocolate and orange juice). We ask for a voluntary donation of £5 for the week 
which can be paid on ParentMail.  
 
Please complete the form on ParentMail by 9am on Wednesday 4th May to let us know which days 
your child will attend.   
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
Mrs C Johnosn 
Deputy head teacher  
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